
No. 
  
Adam Wilbur  
Cell: 831-247-7068 
  
From: Tim Phillips <tim@kltz.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 4:06 PM 
To: Affiliate <Affiliate@compassmedianetworks.com> 
Subject: Foreign Policy Statement 
  
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
  
Hi - There is an amended FCC rule that requires us to ask if the programs we air are owned by a foreign 
government. A simple "Yes" or "No" in an email would suffice.. 
 
Could you answer this for me or point me to the right contact? 
 
Are you owned by a foreign entity? 
 
Radio stations are supposed to have this done and in their Public File for all content providers. Thank you! 
 
 
Specifically, broadcasters are required to notify program suppliers leasing airtime or providing free 
programming to the station for airing that there is a disclosure requirement that applies to programming 
provided by foreign government entities or their agents, and to affirmatively ask whether the programmer is 
a foreign government entity or an agent of one, as well as whether a foreign government entity or an agent 
of one was involved in the preparation, funding, or distribution of the programming. 
  
Tim Phillips 
General Manager/Program Director 
KLTZ/Mix-93 
Glasgow, MT  
tim@kltz.com 
(406) 263-1144 
 
Under FCC regulations Stations KLTZ and KLAN cannot discriminate in advertising arrangements on the basis of 
race or ethnicity.  Any provision in any advertising agreement entered into with an advertiser whose intent is to 
discriminate in such manner shall be null and void. 
 
KLTZ 
Check Up On Health – Compass Media  
Success Journal – Compass Media 
Pure American Country Minute – Compass Media 
 
KLAN 
Success Journal - Compass Media 
Check Up On Health - Compass Media 
Rick Dees – Compass Media 
 


